



November 18, 2014

RE: CHV Catch Basin Cleaning

Dear Cherry Hill Village Resident:

This communication is to alert residents that catch basin Cleaning will be performed on November 18 and should be completed early next week in CHV. The catch basin cleaning will be performed in the streets and alleys. We ask you to please be cautious in these areas when leaving and returning to your residence. When leaving and returning, you may have to use the other end of the alley to access your home. Please be aware of parking over the catch basin between 8am and 5pm. The contractor will mark finished catch basins with an Orange Dot.

We apologize for the late notice and any inconvenience.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Jeff McDuff, Site Manager Cherry Hill Village Herriman & Associates, Inc. Management Agent for Cherry Hill Village 734-495-0505 jmcduff@herriman.net